Deb & Derry would like to wish all you marvelous
Woodmanites...

A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS
AND A FABULOUS
NEW YEAR

Thank you for supporting the Woodman Virtual Folk Club. The viewing figures for
the virtual show, reassure us that when we do eventually start the real
Woodman Folk Club back up, you good people will come along and

Enjoy Yourself!

Be Happy, be positive and stay safe
Love, light, health and blessings
See you in 2021
Derry & Deb xx
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